
The waterfowl draw for the 1st two weekends of the 2023 waterfowl hunting 

season WILL NOT be held in person 

 

If you would like to be entered in the drawing, please complete the following: 

Name:__________________________________  Phone:______________________ 

Email Address:________________________________________________________ 

 

Please write your 1st, 2nd,  and 3rd lake choice, site number, and date on the lines below  

Lake Mingo (#3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9 or 10) or Lake Vermilion (#2, 3, 4, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, or 12) 

 

1st Site Choice_________________________________________________ 

2nd Site Choice________________________________________________ 

3rd Site Choice________________________________________________ 

 

Dates: October 21 – youth, October 22 – youth 

October 28, October 29, November 4, November 5 

 

Return this form to the Visitor Center at Kennekuk County Park or email to 

vccd@vccd.org by Friday, September 15, 2023.  VCCD staff will draw on 

September 18, 2023 and will contact you after the draw. 

 

If drawn you must purchase a VCCD hunting permit at the Kennekuk Visitor 

Center prior to hunting. 

 

ALL hunters in boat are required to have a VCCD hunting permit prior to hunting. 
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